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90-DAY BIT 
INSPECTIONS 
 

Are you performing your 90-Day BIT 
Inspections?  
Not all vehicles need to be 
registered with the BIT Program, 
but it is best to have someone look 
at your vehicle at least one time a 
year, if not every 90-days. 
The Commercial Vehicle Safety 
Alliance (CVSA) has announced; 
“May 16-18 there will be an 
international Road check in 
Canada, Mexico and the U.S.”   
They will conduct inspections on 
commercial motor vehicles and 
drivers at weight/inspection 
stations, designated inspection 
areas and along roadways.  
This year, inspectors will focus on 
anti-lock braking systems (ABS) 
and cargo securement to highlight 
the importance of those aspects of 
vehicle safety.  
 
To read the entire article, following 
the following link: 
https://www.cvsa.org/news/2023-
international-roadcheck/ 
 

 

CARB’S OPACITY, OBD, HD 
I/M TESTING 
 

Starting in January 2023, CARB rolled out their new emissions 
rules for Diesel vehicles.  
Opacity testing is required on diesel vehicles over 14,000 lbs., 
which are 2019 and older.  
 
Our techs are certified to perform testing on all vehicles.   
 
Visit the CARB Website for more information: 
https://ww2.arb.ca.gov/our-work/programs/heavy-duty-
inspection-and-maintenance-program 
 

Routine Maintenance 
We all know the importance of changing our engine oil and filters 
on a routine basis.   
Our facility is equipped with the oil and filters to make your oil 
change as quickly as possible.  This includes FULL SYNTHETIC 
AMSOIL.  
Take a break in our convenient break room while you wait, we 
are here to take care of you! 
 

New Hires 
We are proud to announce the hiring of our newest employee, 
Kirk Stevens.   
Kirk has a long history with diesel trucks, and we are proud to 
have him on our team.   
 
 


